Re

COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Your Ref:

qmlgﬂml' 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
25th June, 1943,

Dear Sire,

I thank you for your letters of the 22nd instant
respecting the steamers "AYMIRIC" and weINHOW" .
Thex A
The Comuitteé of this Soclety learned with much
regret thet had been sunk by e nemy actlon
accompanied by the deplorable loas of so many
lives, and they desire me to convey thelr sincere

sympathy with you in these further losses you have
sus tained,

T am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Asglstant Seerectary.
Hessrs.Andrew Welr & Co.,
Baltie-sxchange-sudldlngs
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